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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Nirvan Charlie Elie-Lou 

Bumblebees Curtis Ava Lily 

Caterpillars Seb Luca Joel 

Dolphins Perci-J Chelsea Ella 

Sharks Kyle George Maisie 

Stingrays Bailey Zachary Elliott 

Turtles Leo Kiyan Olivia 

Orcas Harley Diya Joey 

Penguins Monty Eliana Dougie 

Food bank reminder: 

We have a large amount of food in our 

food bank ready for any families that 

would benefit from our new ‘working 

together as a community’ scheme.  All 

our food is free and we would love our 

families to pop in between 10am-

11am every Friday to collect anything 

they may need.  Alternatively you can 

contact Mrs Warburton on 

Lwarburton@allsouls.kent.sch.uk to 

arrange a time to collect. 

 

 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner 

Family Liaison Officer                     

I had a chance to spend some time 
with Home-Start Shepway this week 
and hear about the many ways they 

are supporting families in our commu-
nity. 

They can provide support for those 
times when we are experiencing      

difficulties for many different  reasons 
and need somebody to turn to for ad-

vice. 

I am also available in school to help in 
these times of need and can help you 
find local services like Home-Start and 

many others that will have highly 
skilled people who specialise in your 

area of need and can help,  you do not 
have to suffer alone. 

I am in school Monday-Friday 8am-
12pm, I can also be contacted on the 
phone by calling the school number 
and choosing the FLO option or you 

can email me on 
Lwarburton@allsouls.kent.sch.uk to 

arrange a time to collect. 

 

 

In worship this week, we have 
been learning about the miracles 
that Jesus performed.  We have 
heard the story of The Feeding 
of the 5000 and The Calming of 
the Waters.   We have been 
thinking about how we can re-
late these stories to our lives. 

  

A BIG HAPPY               

BIRTHDAY THIS 

WEEK TO….  

 

 

 

Year 6 Secondary School Offer 

If your child is due to start secondary school in September 
2023, you will have been offered a place on 1 March 2023. If you 

applied online you should have received this by email.          
Alternatively, you can log in to view your offer online. You will 

need to accept or refuse the offer directly with the school.  

 

            Reporting a child’s absence 

Parent/carers are required to telephone the school on the 
morning of the first day of your child’s absence and any        

subsequent days thereafter providing a reason for the absence. 
To make this as easy as possible, please call us on 01303 

275967 and select Option 1 to leave a recorded message. You 
can also email the school at attendance@allsouls.kent.sch.uk 

Thank you.  


